
 

 

 

 

      August 3, 2006 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, August 3, 2006, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 38-06 (K6-040), 2006 Sidewalk Replacement Phase II (R1), and 

submits same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

  Contractor      Total   

 

 A.W. Oakes & Son, Inc.     $213,347.50 

 D.C. Burbach, Inc.      $229,248.00 

   AZAR LLC       $229,765.00 

   Marvin Gleason Contractor, Inc.    $289,000.00 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $218,556.50 and funding is available. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

 Steve Nenonen 

 John Rooney 

 Jerry Scott 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


